

## CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 8<sup>th</sup> October 2021

## Morrisons Good to Grow

School have registered for the Morrisons Good to Grow scheme. The scheme provides schools with free gardening equipment. For every £10 you spend (in store or online) at Morrisons, you will get a grow token to help school get everything we need to get growing.

To find our more information follow the below link

Morrisons It's Good to Grow (itsgoodtogrow.co.uk)



## Head Teacher's Awards

Congratulations to **George G & Noah L** who have been given the Head Teacher's Award this week.



#### Harvest Donations

A reminder that for Harvest this year we are asking for donations to The Welcome Centre. The Welcome Centre is a food bank which provides food and other essentials to those in need in the Huddersfield area. They accept donations of most dried and tinned food as long as they are unopened and in date. They currently have a surplus of pasta so NO PASTA please. Please ensure donations are in school by Friday 15<sup>th</sup> October so they can be delivered before half term. You can access a list of items they do or do not take and also items they have shortages of at the link below:

Donate food and goods | The Welcome Centre



## Recycling

Please continue to send in your empty crisp packets, clean silver / aluminium foil and the inner bags from cereal packets. Bins for these are located in the entrance hall.

# Please ensure the following are returned by the dates below:

11<sup>th</sup> October – any final Christmas Card designs

14th October – Christmas Card Competition

15th October - Harvest Donations

15th October - Parent Consultation slips

18th October - Theatre Visit slips



### Reminder:

Children's Flu Vaccinations will be held in school on Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> November. If you haven't already completed the consent form please do so now.

#### Christmas Performance

We inform you with heavy hearts that again this year we do not feel it appropriate to invite audiences in to watch the children perform. We have taken into consideration the current prevalence and rise of Covid in our community and, of course, the fact that we want to prevent transmission in the run up to the Christmas holidays as much as possible for all our families and staff. The children will all perform and we will send more details after half term, hopefully including details about a professional recording of the show which parents will be able to purchase. Thank you for your understanding in this respect.